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Please accept our grateful thanks for 

the effort that both children and 

parents/carers have put in over the 

last week for both Science Super 

Learning Week and our wonderful 

60’s day. The children seem to have 

enjoyed themselves very much and 

we look forward to similar events 

throughout the year.  

 

We return to school on Monday 29th 

October and our new topic looks at 

world geography. The first topic task 

below relates to this.  

 

Two dates for your diaries: 

20/11/18—4PS Class Assembly 

27/11/18– 4AW Class Assembly 

 

We wish all of you a restful holiday!   

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : 

heel    heal 

weather   whether 

multiples   polygon 

thousands  hundreds 

In English in the first week back we will be 

starting work on our new book ‘Journey to 

Jo’burg’. 

In maths we will be continuing our work on 

addition, subtraction and checking using the 

inverse operation. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
As part of our ‘Around the World’ topic, we shall be researching different kinds of settlements. In 

preparation for this we’d like you to design your own settlement, thinking about who lives there, 

what facilities they will need and how you will provide them. You could present your settlement as 

a ‘town plan’ or as a model if you wish! 

English & Maths 

nueve nine 

diez ten 

once eleven 

doce twelve 


